Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

REGION VI — WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

Division Advisory No. 1 0 2 , s. 2024

October 21, 2024

In compliance with D.O No. 08, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Aklan officials, personnel/staff,
(Visit www.depedaklan.online)

Attached is the letter from the Aklan Police and Defense Press Corps
informing the conduct of Daeagan Sa Dimus nga Daean a color fun run
project on October 27, 2024, at 5:00AM in Aklan Police Provincial Office.
Encouraging the participation of students from different schools in the
province.

The event registration in provided on the link below and walk-in
registration is accepted in Aklan Cable Television Office at Pastrana St. Kalibo,
Aklan.

For more information and inquiries, contact:

PPSg LEONELYN M. ARTES
Contact Number: 09453782442
Email: leonelyna@gmail.com

NSATM/

Poblacion, Numancia, Aklan
Tel/Fax No. (265 3740 1265 3741 1265 3743 |1 265 3744)
Website: www.depedaklan.online

Email Address: aklan.1958@deped.gov.ph




e )
W iessmir &1
H & !

Friosoom of Bisign

¥ *u‘“‘;j’& f

T A AOTRRA S et g

October 16, 2024

Dr Feliciano C. Buenafe, Jr.
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Aklan

Dear Dr. Buenafe,

We are writing to cordially invite you to the “Daeagan Sa Dimus nga Daean" a Color Fun
Run project, a vibrant and engaging initiative aimed at promoting physical activity,
camaraderie, and community spirit. The Aklan Police and Defense Press Corps in the
province of Aklan are organizing this event.

This invitation is in relation to the Department of Education's successful participation in a
similar event in Aklan way back in 2016. We hope to continue this positive partnership
and build upon the success of that previous endeavor.

The Color Fun Run will be on October 27, 2024 at 5:00 AM in Aklan Police Provincial
Office. It will feature a fun-filled run where participants will be showered with colorful
powder, creating a dazzling spectacle of joy and excitement.

We are reaching out to you, as the esteemed Division Superintendent of the Province of
Aklan, to request your support in encouraging the participation of students from different
schools in the province. We believe that your endorsement will significantly motivate them
to join this fun and meaningful event.

The event's registration is ongoing via online in the link provided. You may also directly
check at Aklan PPO Public Information Office official facebook account. Likewise, walk-
in registration is accepted in Aklan Cable Television Office at Pastrana St. Kalibo, Aklan.
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We are confident that this will be a memorable experience for all involved, especially the
students. We look forward to your support in making this event a success.

Respectfully yours,

Ms Asngabanera

APDPC Preident
Aklan PPO

Contact Person:

PSSg Leonelyn M Artes
Contact Number: 09453782442
Email Address:



